
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Water Lily Class  

Summer 1 Newsletter 

2022 - 2023 

 

 

Welcome 

Welcome back to another new term. Our topic is ‘Swords and 

Sandals’ and we will focusing on Knights and Castles. On the 5th May, 

we will be celebrating the King’s Coronation by wearing red, white 

and blue and having a small party.  

This term we would like to welcome a new boy Louis to our class. We 

have a great feeling he will fit in well and make new friends. 

  

  

  

This term our book is… 

 

Key Class information 

Monday Bourne woods. 

Thursday  Forest school. 

Friday  Performing Arts. 
Cookery. 
4D. 
Sensory room. 

 

 

Informal Curriculum 
 

Communication and Language – literacy is focusing 
on making sentences and describing pictures using 

symbols. 
 

Cognition and Learning – in science we are learning 
about everyday materials: metal, plastic, glass, 

wood and fabric. 
 

In Maths, we will be working on individualised 
targets.  

 
Personal and Independence – thinking about taking 

care of our skin, teeth and hair. 
 

Me and My Community – getting along with my 
classmates. Respecting boundaries and following 

rules.  
 

Sensory and Physical – outdoor learning in forest 
schools. Thinking about how to support our sensory 

needs. Learning to name and identify parts of our 
bodies. 

 

    

 

 

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it 

every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to 

Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment or for general enquiries please email: 

willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk  

 

 

Water Lily Class Staff 

     
Tracy      Sophie Natalie Nicola Cheryl 

 

 

     
     

 

Whole School Diary Dates 

01/05/2023 Bank Holiday 
05/05/2023 King’s Coronation School Event 
08/05/2023 Bank Holiday 
26/05/2023 End of Term 
05/06/2023 Start of Term 

 
Please send £1.50 a week or £9 for the term in a 
named envelope to cover the cost of 
ingredients for food lessons. 
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